# TRI-COUNTY CONEWAGO CREEK ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP MEETING FEBRUARY 27, 2008

#### **MINUTES**

#### I. Welcome and Call to Order

#### II. Financial Report

Treasurer not present; none given

## III. Election of Directors and Officers

Nick Mohler and Stephanie Rynders were elected to the Board. Matt Royer and Hal Royer also re-elected.

Officers were re-elected as follows: Matt Royer, President Larry Coble, Vice President Hal Royer, Treasurer

### IV. Projects and Activities

- a. Hershey Meadows Project
  Phase II grant is due May 16. Will allow for construction of project.
- Lower Susquehanna Center for Land and Water
   Matt continues to lead throught strategic planning, working with Keystone
   Conservation Trust.
- c. Watershed Snapshot Set for April 19, with a rain date of April 26.
- d. Al Wenger Project
  Planting date is set for May 3. This will be a CREP project. CBF will
  work with TCCCA to turn out volunteers.
- e. Chautauqua Speaker Series A date of August 8 is available. Potential speakers suggested: Ad Crable; Jack Brubaker.

#### V. Next Meeting

March 26, 2008 at 7:00 pm, Conewago Township Building

## Tri-County Conewago Creek Association

## **Board of Directors and Officers**

#### 2008

Name (Officer)	Term Expires	
Nick Mohler	2010	
Stephanie Rynders	2010	
Matt Royer (President)	2010	
Hal Royer (Treasurer)	2010	
Ben Simmons	2009	
Mike McKinne	2009	
Tom Murray	2009	
Jay Book	2008	
Tim Hoover	2008	
Bob Censier	2008	
Larry Coble (Vice President)	2008	